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Cypress Creek in Florence:
 
“It’s always a great day in South Carolina when one of our South Carolina businesses announces an expansion in our 
state. Together team South Carolina has created an environment where businesses can and will grow—that’s why we 
are excited to announce Cypress Creek’s latest expansion into Florence County”
 
 
Team South Carolina works hard every day to make sure we cultivate a business environment that is open to all types 
of companies, and we look forward to seeing Cypress Creek and the renewable energy industry continue to grow 
here." –Gov. Nikki
Haley
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